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Charlotte-Mecklenburg Storm Water Services 
and Kimley-Horn and Associates, Inc. have 
acquired most of the easements needed for 
construction. The project team is working on 
finalizing the design plans. 

The real estate acquisition phase should be 
complete soon and then the bid phase will 
begin. During this phase, the final plans will 
be circulated to qualified contractors for a 
competitive bidding process. Once City Council 
awards the contract, construction will be 
scheduled.

For more information:
Caleb Frase, PE
Senior Engineer
Caleb.Frase@charlottenc.gov
704-572-3793

Charlotte Storm Water Services
4100 W Tyvola Road
Charlotte, NC 28208


